
From: Anthony Keck <KECK@scdhhs.gov>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
CC: Supra, Johnsupra@scdhhs.gov

Date: 4/30/2014 6:59:49 AM
Subject: Re: Data Oversight Council - Chairmanship

Thx. Supra and I will look at this.
 
________________________________________
 
From: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>
 
Sent: Tuesday, April 29, 2014 11:42:10 PM
 
To: Anthony Keck
 
Subject: Data Oversight Council - Chairmanship
 

Hey,
 

Has anyone talked to you about who should serve as the Chair of the Data Oversight Council created 
in §44-6-170?
 

http://www.scstatehouse.gov/query.php?search=DOC&searchtext=data%20oversight%
20council&category=CODEOFLAWS&conid=7538172&result_pos=&keyval=854&numrows=10#OCC
1
 

I'm asking because one of the side-effects of implementing DOA is that folks are taking another look 
at all the things that the affected entities are legally supposed to be doing. Frank Rainwater has been 
taking a look at the Data Oversight Council because the Office of Research and Statistics will fall into 
the domain of the new Revenue and Fiscal Affairs Office that he'll oversee.
 

Long story short, the Governor names the Chair of the Data Oversight Council and that affects you 
more than anyone else in our universe, so I wanted to be sure you were in the loop. Thanks.
 

CLS
 

Christian L. Soura
 
Deputy Chief of Staff
 

(803) 543-0792
 
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
Confidentiality Note
 

This message is intended for the use of the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain 
information, including health information, that is privileged, confidential, and the disclosure of which is 
governed by applicable law. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or the 
employee or agent responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any 
dissemination, distribution or copying of this information is STRICTLY PROHIBITED.
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If you have received this in error, please notify us immediately and destroy the related message.



